- TOWN OF —

ST. JAMES,

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR BUDGET 2020-2021

The proposed FY 2020-2021 Budget for the Town of St. James has been presented to the Town
Council and will be available for public inspection at the Town Hall during the Public Hearing on
May 5, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. in the Earl Dye Council Chamber, 4140 Southport-Supply Rd., St.
James, NC. The purpose of this meeting is to receive public comments on the proposed FY
2020-2021 budget. Due to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the Town of St. James
has limited seating in the councils’ chambers. Total attendance for this meeting will be in
accordance with NCDHHS guidance and to allow for proper social distancing (approximately six
feet between one another) as required in Executive Order No. 121.

The proposed budget will be available upon email request to edickie@stjames.town
commencing April 24, 2020. Comments may be submitted via email, for council consideration.

The Town of St. James does not discriminate on the basis of disability. If you need an auxiliary
aid, services or other accommodations in order to attend or fully participate in this meeting,
please contact Town Hall at (910) 253-4730 office prior to the meeting, so that your request may
be considered.
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